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Background 

On June 26th 2012, the Regulatory Authorities published a decision paper 

SEM-12-049 regarding TLAFs for the island of Ireland.  This decision 
states that a compressed TLAF would be calculated annually by the 
System Operators on an ongoing basis. 

 

Methodology for 2012/13 
 

The set of TLAFs that accompanies this short note has been calculated 
using the compressed approach, similar to that used in 2011/2012, but 
updated for the period October 2012 to September 2013.  There are a 

number of new participants who are listed for the first time e.g. East- 
West Interconnector.   

 
Response 
 

If you have any comments or queries on the draft set of TLAFs please 
contact: 

 
For NI participants: Helen Magorrian on Helen.Magorrian@soni.ltd.uk 

 
Or  
 

For ROI participants: Mark Needham on mark.needham@eirgrid.com 
 

Note that all responses will be published at the end of the consultation 
apart from those which are marked confidential.  This consultation ends 
on July 31st 2012. 
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